
Notice 
1st September 2017 
 
This is for information of all concerned that the full admission lists of all the three Law Centres has 
been uploaded on the website. This list is generated by the Computer on the basis of preference 
given by the candidates, their ranks in the Entrance List and the seat available in the relevant 
category.  
 
The reason for relocation at this stage is that the final relocation could not be done till the Cancellation 
of admission of Ineligible Candidates before 28th Aug which was the deadline laid down in the DU 
Bulletin of Information 2017-18 for submission of required documents for confirmation of their 
admission.  
 
The Centres in the first round were given on the basis of Admission List generated before admission 
by the Computer system. Those lists are generated on the assumption that all those whose names 
appear in that list will take admission. In reality, all students do not report for admission. Hence, the 
Admission Lists need to be readjusted as per the actual admission that take place. 
 
We had been receiving many complaints that candidates with lower ranks had been given Centres of 
their first preference while those with higher ranks did not get it. It has been clarified already that the 
current allocation was provisional and final relocation will be done after cancellations. 
 
This is what has been done on 30th Aug and for the reasons given above. 
 
The admitted students are required to start attending classes as per the Centre allocated to them in 
the Final Admission List. 
 


